
Great news for us and the tourism industry in Ontario today. We can open as of June 5th. But, with 

such short notice, we won’t be ready until Monday June 8th.  

This does come with restrictions which we will happy to follow. Groups of no larger than 5 for now 

but government is letting us know to stay tuned as they expect to increase this number in the near 

future.  

Please contact us if we haven’t already to confirm or book your stay.  

We have been receiving a lot of calls and we will do our best to fit everyone in within the safety 

measures of the Ministry of Health and Memquisit Lodge. 


